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NOTICE OF MONTHLY MEETING POSTPHONED 

Please be advised that the Board of Trustees of the Tri-District Emergency Ambulance Service regular meeting on 
3/11/2025 has been postponed until next week. I will post when we have a firm date that will work for everyone. 

The meeting agenda notice will be posted 48 hours prior to the meeting. 

Thank You  

Dave Parrish 

 


